PE30. Valuation Update
The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services providing an update on the progress of the 2017
Fund Valuation including detail of the assumptions proposed by the Fund
Actuary.
Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report.

The Committee approved the assumptions proposed by the Fund
Actuary for the 2017 valuation.



